CMCA Board of Directors 

Special Called Meeting 

January 4, 2011 

The Board met on January 4, 2011 at 7:30 pm at the home of John Whitlock, 3132 Delburne Court . The following Board members attended: Margaret Kerr-McKown, Nancy Minter, Brian Saal, John Whitlock, and Gordon Silcox. 

The purpose of this special called meeting was to consider two outstanding, time sensitive issues: the need to finalize a snow removal contract, and the need to move forward with upgrading the website. 

Snow removal contract – The assembled group reviewed each section and paragraph of the snow removal contract proposal as received from TruGreen and compared each portion with last year’s version. This year’s contained many new terms and was constructed in a very tight legal construct. We drafted, essentially, a whole new version, which Brian agreed to finalize and present to TruGreen before week’s end. 

Wesbite – John reported his conversations with a company called Sites in One Day. For a one-time fee, they will upgrade and revitalize our current website. Then, we will be able to manage the content much more easily ourselves and add pages, delete or modify pages or their parts. Brian moved to engage Sites in One Day to undertake this for us, at their quoted price of $899.99. Gordon seconded the motion. 

Motion carried. 

The meeting was adjourned at 9:55 p.m. 

Nancy Minter 

Secretary 

